
City of Philadelphia

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice

The Committee on Streets and Services of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has CANCELLED 

a Public Hearing on Thursday, June 6, 2024, at 9:00 AM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear testimony 

on the following items:

240532 An Ordinance authorizing the Pennsylvania Department of Transportation to 

approve the construction, ownership, and maintenance of a proposed set of 

non-standard bollards at 615 N. Broad Street, Philadelphia, PA 19123, under 

certain terms and conditions.

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Streets and Services, open to 

the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed items.

Copies of the foregoing items are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, 

City Hall.
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